
Professional Learning Grant

Welsh Government has awarded schools in Wales additional funding to enable staff
to prepare for the new Curriculum for Wales. The grant has enabled us to continue to
offer excellent professional learning through: -

● In-house professional learning e.g. Olevi programmes, further
development of high-quality teaching through research-based
approaches.

● Dedicated learning and teaching time e.g. OTP
● Access to WJEC and CSC professional learning opportunities
● Strategic work on planning, and reviewing the curriculum in readiness

for 2023
● Costs of cover to allow staff time to access training.
● Engagement in national and regional professional learning (PL) on

curriculum reform


